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Comments: This project should absolutely not be allowed to go forward. Are humans really so maladjusted and

self obsessed that they are willing to further degrade a unique, wonderous natural feature in exchange for this

type of "entertainment" and its accompanying tourist dollars? Even if the tradeoffs of destroyed habitats,

increased pollution, and inevitable environmental degradation that comes with increased presence of people

uneducated about how to responsibly interact with the desert ecosystem are (mistakenly!) deemed "worth it," this

land is sacred to the Tiwa people. I am not Tiwa, but the Sandias are one of the most beautiful mountain ranges I

have ever seen in my life, and the thought of their unique beauty and wonder being polluted by the sound of

screaming people who care only for their own entertainment disgusts me. Land like the Sandias deserves to be

protected, not sold off in the very definition of cheap thrills. These cheap thrills will come at an immesurable cost.

I sincerely hope those who make the final decision come to their senses and decide to cancel this disrespectful,

frivolous, and shockingly irresponsible project.


